
That’s a wrap!

   School is out for summer
break, marking the end of
another year of ministry on
campus. It's a bittersweet
moment for us. While we had a
busy schedule, a time for rest
and renewal is certainly
needed.
   Our final Huddle featured a
pancake breakfast and awards
ceremony, with over 111
attendees and hundreds of
pancakes served!

   Here are some noteworthy
highlights from this past year:
- 153 new students joined SMS
FCA for the very first time this
school year.
   - 10 students achieved perfect
attendance, attending every
Huddle without missing a
single session.
   - An additional 13 students
demonstrated excellent
attendance, missing three or
fewer Huddles throughout the
year. 

This year, we set a record for
attendance with 119
participants! On average, we
ministered to 112 students each
week during the school year.
We celebrated 27 student
baptisms, and over 60 students
made the life-changing
decision to follow Christ for the
very first time.
   I feel incredibly blessed to
have had a front-row seat to
witness how God is working in
the lives of these students.
While we may never fully grasp
the number of lives
transformed this year, the
impact has been profound.
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Shelby County FCA would like
to thank our new monthly
partners. 

Together, we turn vision into
impact. 



TCMS Student Leaders pray

Philippians 1:27, "Conduct yourselves in a manner
worthy of the gospel of Christ, so that whether I
come and see you or remain absent, I will hear of
you that you are standing firm in one spirit, with
one mind striving together for the faith of the
gospel."

   TCMS students are representing Jesus at our
nation's capital!

   So, as most of you know, sponsors a DC Trip
(also includes stops in Philadelphia and
Gettysburg) for eighth-grade students. Here are a
couple of images that have been sent to me by
Mrs. Diehl and student leaders. 

The first image is a large group of these students
praying for wisdom for our country's leaders and
governing with love and grace. 

The second image is a few of our leaders holding
up a Jesus Saves sign, again in front of the White
House. 

I'm so proud, and our school is so blessed, to have
these excellent students willing to make a stand
and put God first in all they do!

SMS FCA Award Winners

Perfect Attendance, Anna Newhouse,
Braydyn Hart, Isabelle Cherry, Jenna Jersan,
Lainy McLane, Laiyla McLane, Madasyn
Cartwright, Melia Cartwright, Madison
Sanders, and Meranda McKinney.

Excellent Attendance, Aubrey Staker, Colson
Workman, Lilly Gaddie, Morgan McKinney,
Avinlea Meyer, Dylan Barnes, Farrah Clay,
Russell Chery, Kate Swonger, Mia Robbins,
Luca Kinker, Verik Meyer, & McKenzie Colee.
Adult Leader of the Year, Cara Clampitt
Male Student of the Year, Braydyn Hart
Female Student of the Year, Jenna Jersan
Phoenix Award, Trinity Webster

Pillar of Growth Award, Kim Clark and Breanna
Hounshell

Student Choice Award Winners

Outstanding Leadership Award, Ava White.
Female Character Counts, Elenour Shaver
Male Character Counts, Desmond Hunter-Taylor
Outstanding Adult Leader, Gina Jackson

in front of the Whitehouse
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Student Stories of impact: this month’s student story is
about why Ella Tupper, a TCMS Student Leader, wanted to be
part of FCA

Hi! I am Ella Tupper. I am currently participating
in Triton Central’s brand-new FCA student
leader group. When I first received the letter for
FCA, my first thought was, “Wow, those
meetings are early!” But I quickly got past that
thought and started thinking about what a
good opportunity this was that the Lord called
me to do!

When I showed my parents, who have always
lead me the right way spiritually, they were so
exited. I prayed over it and the Lord led me to
becoming a member of FCA. When I walked
into the room, I was immediately happy.
Warren, my FCA leader had a big smile on his
face. As soon as we started, I could tell Warren
and Mrs. Maurice wanted us to feel loved and
get to know us. Not only did they love us, they
wanted all of us to learn the word of God and
his righteous ways. They are helping me and the
other amazing peers see that we are all
disciples of Christ, and that we have an impact.
And that we are not the future church, but we
are the church. 

Warren and Mrs. Maurice have taught us
countless good lessons already, and we have
only just begun.

After getting closer with my group, countless
prayers together, laughs, reading of the word,
and even tears, I felt the Holy Spirt tell me that it
was to spread his word. I firmly believe we can
spread God’s everlasting love all throughout
Triton  Central and the whole community! Since
joining FCA, I have started weekly Bible studies
at lunch with my friends, Bible studies before
tennis, attending all FCA meetings, and
becoming more active in my church. God has
done amazing things in my life and I know I am
forever saved. I want everybody I know and love
to feel that eternal love! Even people I don’t
know, I want everyone to be saved. 

That is why I joined FCA, so everyone could
learn God is good all the time, and if you just
put your faith in him, your life will change
forever! God bless!

Thank you for reading!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
"[G]ood morning! Thank you to you for your dedica8on to so many families and children 
with FCA. Our son has been praying with us and par8cipa8ng in family mee8ngs more 
than ever before. Our family is grateful!”,  

 Angie Eads 2/28/25 
 

 
“So thankful for what you are doing with these kids, especially Dylan. He asked if he 
could read his bible for 10 more minutes before going to bed.” 

Jessica Larkins Barnes. 3/3/2025 
 
 

“This (FCA Bible Study) warms my heart and makes it leap for joy to see these young 
ones studying God’s word!” 

Tina Cherry 2/4/25 
 

 
“I’m so glad I got to start going to FCA. I can already feel my life changing. Thank you, 
Warren.”  

Ava White, 8th Grade Student SMS 
 
When asked, “Has SMS FCA posi8vely impacted your life?” 78% said, “Yes in a major 
way.” 
 
Over 70% of respondents to a survey said that they decided to follow Christ or 
commiVed to rededica8ng their lives to Christ at FCA. 
 
Over 55% stated that because they were going to FCA, they were reading their bible 
more, AND they changed their friend group to make beVer decisions. 
 

Warren Robison 
(317) 401-1044 |wrobison@fca.org | www.indyfca.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https:/my.fca.org/?form=warrenrobison 
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Support Warren Robison

Your financial support for FCA is an investment in the lives of coaches and
athletes. Your generosity will enable us to keep sharing the Gospel, equipping
individuals with God’s Word, and empowering them through the Great
Commission in Shelby County. Thank you for partnering with me!

To join us as an investor in this ministry, scan the QR code below or visit
https://my.fca.org/?form=warrenrobison.


